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Greetings from USD 342 McLouth District Office

The upcoming 2024-25 school year is only a few weeks away. Please take a moment to read a few
important and new items below

● Enrollment: Stop by the cafeteria on Thursday, August 1, 9am to 7pm. All students need to enroll
each year.

● Back to School Night: Please join us Wednesday, August 14 from 6pm to 7pm for a cold treat in
the cafeteria. Students can also bring their materials for the classroom and meet their teachers.
This will be a “come and go” event that works best for you.

● Daily Schedule: Doors open at 7:35 for breakfast. The school day is 8:00am to 3:15pm
● Bussing: If you will require transportation to and from school be certain to complete the yellow

form in the enrollment packet and return at enrollment. Your bus driver will be in contact with you
prior to the first day of school.

● School Calendar and academic calendar: The approved daily calendar of events can be found
on the school website. Click on the “calendar” tab on the home screen.
The academic calendar can be found on the school website but you will need to click on the
“District Information” tab first.

● NEW - Greenhouse. We are excited to see the AG Dept utilize the new greenhouse that is ready
for the upcoming school year!

● NEW - OPPA! Food Service Management Company. OPAA! will provide our school meals this
year. This will not impact meal prices but will present a new menu and student opportunities. We
are pleased to contract with them for the upcoming school year. Please take a look at their
website for any questions. www.oppafood.com

● Building Principals: Please welcome back Mrs. Mellissa Miller, elementary principal, Mr J.D.
Nelson, secondary principal, and Mr. Alan Hibdon, assistant principal and activities director

On behalf of the McLouth District, we look forward to seeing you soon. Please continue to have a great
summer and please let us know if there is anything that you need or if you have any questions.

Together, we learn in a community that promotes academic excellence,
respect, lifelong learning, and responsible citizenship.


